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AD/HD Support Group Meeting 
Thursday, February 28, 2019 @ 6:30-8:00 

 

                    Parkland Library 
6620 N. University Drive Parkland, FL 33067 

  
CHADD CARES 

 
CHADD works to 

improve the lives of 

people affected by 

AD/HD through: 

 

Collaborative 

Leadership 

 

Advocacy 

 

Research 

 

Education and 

 

Support 

 
 

 

Topic: ADHD Medication Basic Review  

Your speaker for the evening: Dr. Priti Kothari, Psychiatrist 
 
Dr. Kothari is a board certified child, adolescent and adult psychiatrist. Her 
professional interests include Anxiety Disorders, Mood Disorders, ADHD, Pervasive 
Developmental Disorders and women’s issues. She is trained in Cogmed-Working 
Memory Software and Lindamoodbell-Educational Support- as well as many other 
programs that integrate education and mental health. She has been practicing in Boca 
Raton since 2005 and offers psychiatric evaluation and medication management 
services.  
 
Please visit her website for further information @ www.drpritikothari.com or via 
phone at (561) 483-0844 
 

 

For more information: 

Visit our Facebook page-North Broward CHADD  

or contact the coordinator,  

Nicole Vredenburg, @ 754-229-5716 

or north-broward@chadd.net 

  

 

 

 

 

 DISTRIBUTION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT OR RECOMMENDATION BY 

BROWARD COUNTY SCHOOLS 
 

Children and Adults with Attention-Deficit/Hyperactivity Disorder (CHADD), is a national 
non-profit, tax-exempt [Section 501(c)(3)] organization providing education, advocacy 
and support for individuals with ADHD. In addition to our informative website, CHADD 

also publishes a variety of printed materials to keep members and professionals current 
on research advances, medications and treatments affecting individuals with ADHD. 

 

CHADD does not endorse, recommend, or make representations with respect to the 
research, services, medication, treatments or products on the website. 

 

 

CHADD 
a non-profit organization 

www.chadd.org 

RSVP 

via 

email or 
FB 

We look forward to seeing you February 28th! 


